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October 30, 2018 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Kristi Collins, Executive Secretary 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High Street, SE Suite 100 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97301 

puc.filingcenter@state.or.us  

 

Re:   Windstream Norlight, LLC  

 Company ID: 8407, Docket No. CP 1385 

Notice of Request to Withdraw Certification 

 

Dear Ms. Collins: 

 

Windstream Norlight, LLC, (“Norlight”) hereby notifies the Oregon Public Utility Commission of 

its request to cancel its certificate as a competitive provider authorized to provide interexchange 

telecommunications services in the state of Oregon.  As of the date of this filing, Norlight does not 

have any customers within the state of Oregon.   Norlight requests that this withdrawal be effective 

immediately.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact my Paralegal Raushawn Brown at (501) 748-5298.      

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicole Winters 

Counsel II 
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